
Lisa Smith 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08927-2021 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Monday, August 9, 2021 7:51 AM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 
Subject: FW: Tampa electric increase 

'fJleAse plAce this emAil in .,Z,ocket #101100;4. 

7hAnks . 

.J;ett!f ..!,'elnnll t£xecutive c2Jssist11nt to 

Commissioner c2Jrt (;r11J,11m 

._,:,Clorill11 public ..,jervice Commission 
J,fel11ntl@psc.st11te.f/.us 

(870} 4n-60.z4 

From: ddurfee09@gmail.com [mailto:ddurfee09@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, August 07, 2021 7: 11 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Tampa electric increase 

Good morning; 

The desire to go green with over 20% rate increase is not in the utility customers best interest. Why. 

There is not one working person in Tampa that receive a 20% increase to pay this rate increase. This is not in 
the public interest. TECO is not operating efficiently just look at the management structure and executive get 
too much compensation. 

As far as solar energy, can't we take a page out of the Texas experience with solar.... While they had an ice 
storm we have hurricanes .... Those panels are not case harden like a generator run by natural gas. 

Also the environment impact of making these panels in China is not a green alternative. 

Please don 't give them this increase. 

Sent from my iPhone 

David Durfee 
8133341059 

Sent from my iPhone 
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David Durfee  
8133341059 
 




